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The Agency Management Committee met on Tuesday 20 September face to face in person in the Perth  
office. This communiqué highlights key discussions and considerations from the meeting.  

The Chair acknowledged the Traditional Owners of the lands on which the meeting was being held and 
paid respect to their Elders, past and present. 

CEO report 
Members noted the CEO report highlighting: 

• Launch of the 2023 graduate registration campaign 
• Outcomes of the latest meeting of the Accreditation Committee 
• Invited participation of Ahpra in the HCEF Workforce Collaborative (Registration and Assessment) 
• Majority of staff vote in favour of our new Enterprise Agreement 2022-2025 
• Completion of joint funding review for the Queensland OHO. 

 
The Committee welcomed recently appointed Western Australia State Manager Ms Jodie Holbrook who 
provided the Committee with the context of the regulatory health workforce current landscape and future 
challenges in Western Australia.  

Business items 
In other agenda items the Committee: 

• Approved a number of information security policies 
• Approved appointments to the Regulatory Performance Committee and People and Remuneration 

Committee  
• Approved the 2021/22 Ahpra and National  Boards Annual Report  
• Discussed the response to the National Cabinet request to accelerate skills and qualification 

recognition in key sectors 
• Discussed the cosmetic surgery review implementation  
 

The following day the Committee was present at the official opening of the Perth Ahpra office which was 
attended by the Western Australian Minister Amber-Jade Sanderson Minister for Health and Mental 
Health.  

The next business meeting of the AManC is scheduled for 18 October 2022 in the Melbourne office.   

https://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-AHPRA/Who-We-Are/Agency-Management-Committee.aspx
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